April 6, 2021
MEMORANDUM

To:  Jonathan E. Mullen, Planner {)
|

From: Daniel A. Pennington, Town Engineer/Manager of Physical Servicés W, A

\

Re: 63 Woodland Street
Section 6.2 Excavation Special Permit

The Engineering Division has reviewed plans for the above-referenced special permit
application and has no comments or concerns associated with the proposed operation.
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